Swampscott Senior Center

6-14-2016

200 R ESSEX STREET
SWAMPSCOTT, MASSACHUSETTS 01907
(781) 596-8866

SWAMPSCOTT SENIOR CENTER

COUNCIL ON AGING

May 10, 2016

³resent: Marilyn Cassidy, Chairperson; Marilyn Hurwitz, Senior Center Director; Judee Cyr; Felice Litman; Ruth Iarrobino; Bill Hyde; Mary Cobbett.

The May 12, 2016 meeting was called to order at 8:30 am. The minutes of the April meeting were read and accepted.

Peter McNerney, a new Board member, was introduced to the Board.

Marilyn Hurwitz updated the Board on Sue Pierce's recuperation. Shé also updated the Board on Alice Griffen's healt#.

OLD BUSINESS

The Board will host a luncheon on May 20 for Sidney and his wife, Ruth at the Porthole. Also the Board plans to make a donation in Sidney's honor to the Friends.

Scrabble games are on Fridays from 10-12 am.

Chess club has begun.

NEW BUSINESS

Volunteers are needed to participate in the pot luck supper on May 24, 2016.

The Mens' Club anniversary dinner will be coed this yea:

The time for the Bingo games will be changed during June, July and August.

The Center is looking for a bus driver for Fridays during the summer.

The penpal party is scheduled for June 1 at the Center.

Ruth larrobino informed the Board that the history project is scheduled for the week of May 31.

There were discussions regarding the local events such as the Farmers' Market, etc.

The next meeting will be held on June 14 at 8:30 am.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Lelici Litman

Felice Litman

Secretary